
From: jane parrish   
Sent: 27 August 2022 21:37 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Solar farm at pelham 
 
Hi Sirs  
 
I whole heartily object to the proposed solar farm. 
1. We have small roads and will have great big lorries thundering through our little villages  
2. Why on earth are we getting rid of good farm land to build these monstrosities  
When there is large spaces of waste land which can be used 
3. What and where is the wildlife supposed to go they have been pushed off the land where the new 
housing estates have been built now we are pushing them of farm land. 
4 who wants to go for long walks in the country to look at solar farms or look out of their windows st 
large fields of glass. 
Ps I also read that in 5 years these panels will be obsolete as better technology  is already being 
tried. 
Also a big fire risk to us neighbours of the panels  
 
Mrs Jane Parrish  
 




